



Construction continues on the Fire Fighter's Memorial Monument in honour of those who have served and continue to serve the Bass River Fire Brigade. The fire

hydrant was built in 1960, the same year the Brigade was incorporated, and has been donated by Alex Elsom.

### **Bass River Stats:**

Chief - Alfred Grue Deputy Chief - David Macfarlane **Currently 38 Members** 



Bass River Fire Brigade held their Annual Fall Auction on Oct. 8th. Onslow Belmont Fire Brigade Chief Greg Muise did an excellent job as "guest" auctioneer.



Anna MacFarlane, a Junior Fire Fighter with Bass River Fire Brigade, assists Madyson Pugsley and Grace Connell as they look over the large assortment of stuffed animals at the Annual Fall Auction.



The West Colchester Coyotes Volleyball Team were busy serving snacks in the canteen at the Bass River Fire Brigade Annual Fall Auction on Oct. 8th. Left to right - Raina Young, Haley Eagles, Jordan Richard, Nicole Smith, Brooke Vance, Taylor McNeil and Lacey Gilley.

# Shoreline

is proud to feature our Volunteer Fire Brigades

# CONGRATULATIONS

### GREAT VILLAGE & DISTRICT FIRE BRIGADE

We are pleased to have supplied this Dodge 5500 - 4 door cab  $- 4 \times 4$  chassis, which was finished by Lantz Truck Bodies, Port Williams, NS



# LRB FABRICATORS LTD.



Building and Refurbishing Fire Equipment since 1978

## We are now ULC Certified

Lewis Benedict, President Phone: 902.542.9519

Email:lewisbenedict@ns.aliantzinc.ca

www.lrbfabricators.ca